
Dear 3 Oak and 3 Ash, 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term and have 

enjoyed a well-deserved break. Some of you may be 

returning to school or perhaps a sibling or other relative 

may be. Everyone in school has been working so hard to 

make sure that you/they will be happy and safe. 

For the week beginning 1st June, please continue with the 

Trolls Unit – some of you may be doing less/more than 

what we are “setting” so please feel free to work through 

this at a pace that suits you. As always, if you can, try 

to use some of the new words you came across in last 

week’s tasks in these week’s tasks.  

Here is the link to Oak academy: 
https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-3#subjects  

I know some of you really enjoyed the activities on here 

and parents were grateful to have a ‘teacher’!  

The White Rose Maths for this week is all uploaded to 

the folder for this week’s learning. 

I have also uploaded a comprehension task for this week 

– Three Little Pigs. Work your way through these 

questions at your own pace. 

Looking forward to catching up with you and hearing 

about what you’ve been up to. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Dakers and Miss Baillie  
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